KENSINGTON PARK MASTER ASSOCIATION INC.



From: Kensington Master Association Board of Directors

January 6, 2015

Dear Members, Happy New Year from your KPMA Board.

We have held up the distribution of the 11" X 17" laminated copies of the map of the community to update them with the latest treatments that will be occurring on each of the affected lake banks. There have been some changes since the map shown at the December 8th meeting. These should now be available for viewing at the 10:00 AM January 16, 2015 community meeting at the Club House.

This meeting will be similar in content to the one in December with updates to pricing, timing and any other areas where a significant change has occurred since the December 8th meeting. Included in this communication are a few more Frequently Asked Questions about the Lake Bank Stabilization project.

If you have a question you would like addressed before the meeting on the 16th, please e-mail to newell.ken@outlook.com and your email will be forwarded to the appropriate board member to address your question.

Hopefully these advanced question and answer examples are helpful in clarifying some of the "need to know" areas surrounding the Lake Bank Stabilization project.